A SPECIAL CALLED MEETING HAS BEEN CALLED
BY MAYOR LARRY SMITH

MONDAY, JUNE 15, 2020

Marshville Town Hall

118 E. Union Street

There will be a Special Called Meeting held on Monday, June 15, 2020
at 7:00 pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room for discussion and possible
action concerning the 2020-2021 Town of Marshville budget. G.S.
159-10 through G.S. 159.13.

Details for ZOOM meeting will be available prior to meeting.

Town Clerk, Ann Sutton, May be reached for additional information at (704) 624-2515. Or, visit
the Town’s website at www.marshville.org,
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Ann Sutton, Town Clerk




